
23rd May 2025

The Keys Newsletter

Dear Parent / Carer,

As we come to the end of Summer Term One, it’s been, as always, a very busy 
time in school. SATs, school trips, special events, and PTA activities have all 
contributed to a lively and eventful few weeks. Looking ahead, the next term 
promises to be just as action packed, with Sports Days, the Summer Fair, end of 
year assemblies, class transitions, and of course, the final half term for our Year 6 
pupils. Hopefully, the weather will be kind so we can enjoy all these wonderful 
events outdoors.

This Tuesday, Year 4 visited Chester Zoo to learn about the rainforest and the 
animals that call it home. The day included engaging workshops and plenty of 
time to explore the zoo and spot rainforest inhabitants. A special highlight was 
seeing the Black Jaguar, who was unusually active and visible much to the 
excitement of the children. Year 4 were exemplary throughout the day, and a 
fantastic time was had by all.

Finally, a big thankyou to the PTA for organising the doughnuts for this 
afternoon, if you have ordered some, enjoy! 

Have a lovely half term break,

Mr Robinson
Headteacher



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Olivia – Reception

Lois – Year 1

Oscar – Year 2

Andre – Year 3

James – Year 4

Amber – Year 5

Heidi – Year 6

Sonny – Reception

Joseph– Year 1

Eddie – Year 2

Kayden – Year 3

Willow – Year 4

Safia – Year 5

Ivy – Year 6

Awards week beginning 19th May 2025

VALUES

Max – Respect – Year 1

Hannah – Respect – Year 3

Charlotte – Respect – Year 5

Emilia W – Love - Year 6 

This week’s Courage 

certificate is for Culture:

Bobby - Reception

Luke – Year 1

Noah – Year 2

Penny – Year 3

Luis – Year 4

Peter – Year 5

George – Year 6

Jack W – Year 1

Oliver – Year 2

Emily – Year 3

Hugo – Year 4

Arne – Year 5

Freya – Year 6 

ÉTOILE DE LA SEMAINE 



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

EVENT DATE
First Day of Half Term Monday 2nd June 

Road Safety – Year 6 Monday 2nd June 

Year 5 – Trip to Southport Eco Hub Tuesday 3rd June

Year 1 & Year 2 Trip to New Brighton Pavilion Friday 6th June

PTA Donations for Father’s Day Shop Friday 6th June

Year 6 Leavers Service at Liverpool Anglican 
Cathedral

Monday 9th June

Year 6 Visit to Edge Hill University Wednesday 11th June

PTA Father’s Day Shop Friday 13th June

PTA Sweet Jar Donations Monday 16th June

Year 3 & Year 4 Sports Day Monday 16th June – 9.30am

Reception Sports Day Monday 16th June – 1.30pm

Year 5 & Year 6 Sports Day Tuesday 17th June – 9.30am

Year 1 & Year 2 Sports Day Tuesday 17th June – 1.30pm

PTA Non-uniform for Cake / Bottle Donations Friday 20th June

Summer Fair Saturday 21st June

Year 5 Ethos Day at Hope Academy Monday 23rd June

Race For Life Friday 27th June

Year 1 End of Year Assembly Tuesday 8th July – 9.10am

Year 3 End of Year Assembly & Brass Concert Tuesday 8th July – 1.30pm

Year 6 Robinwood Residential Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th July

Year 2 End of Year Assembly Thursday 10th July – 9.10am

Year 5 End of Year Assembly Friday 11th July – 9.10am

Year 4 End of Year Assembly Friday 11th July – 1.30pm

Year 6 Production Thursday 17th July – 9.30am & 1.30pm

Year 6 & Reception End of Year Service at 
St Peter’s Church

Friday 18th July  - AM

Last day of term Friday 18th July 



THE RAINBOW TEAM



Whole School Target: 98%
Current Average Whole School Attendance: 97.2%  

Attendance 



Contact Details
St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS

mailto:stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
mailto:sales@touchline-embroidery.com




CHILDREN TRIATHLON sessions start week commencing 12 May with 
Superstars very own Charlotte.
Each week Charlotte will work on different aspects building up to a 
triathlon in Nantwich on Sat 13 Sept
it’s £25 per month and includes entrance to the race as long as u have 
been coming to sessions from May on wards
A trial session is £5
Here is a link to the booking system 
https://superstars.classforkids.io/?className=TRIATHLON 

https://superstars.classforkids.io/?className=TRIATHLON&fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAYnJpZBEwaXJDajZQNW1meFZubFkwYgEechHlRaVB-piSdKaA_YXnIuRpOcVaZHzJyu7mGLj6HEMdMXafUwGQaX7_W3U_aem_B0OCy0vcMYCyK_OUuUQLSw
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